
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
Call to action Requested 

MARCH 29, 2022 
 

 
 

 
ALL HANDS ON DECK REQUESTED 
The locked storage area (including the sheds and cabinets) on the back side of the pool 
will be cleaned out on Wednesday evening, March 30, at 6:00 p.m.  This will allow 
us to put trash items out for pick up the next day.  We would appreciate some 
assistance. If you are able, please join us at 6:00.  
 
Jane Rodgers and Eileen Deimler will appreciate the help of a few men with lifting the 
heavy items.  Also, if you are storing any personal items in that area, we suggest you 
remove them before March 30.  Thank you! 
 

 
 
WELCOMING ALL BOOK LOVERS  
Pool Chair, LINDA FOGARTY, (lindafogarty02@gmail.com) is spearheading a new effort 
to create a 'lending library' for Villa residents which will be located adjacent to the 
Bulletin Board in the space currently occupied by the water fountain.  Though small in 
stature, it will be a magically wonderful space for our community. Linda is seeking some 
serious ... or not too serious ... artistic, creative neighbors, as well as bibliophiles, to 
help make this a reality.  Come take a look and let us know what you think! 
 
She has the basic structure and now invites the talents of others to make it a reality that 
will reflect the best the Villas has to offer.  Interested????  Contact Linda this week 
and help make it happen.  Thanks. 
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR ALL HOMEOWNERS 
Please note that if you plan to have work done on your property that will require a truck, 
backhoe or other heavy, motorized vehicle to drive onto your grass, you must contact 
Villa Trustee JIM LARR (jlarr57@yahoo.com) --  no later than a week in advance of your 
scheduled project -- so Jim can arrange for our irrigation contractor, ArtisTree, to come 
to your home and flag the location of your irrigation heads so they are not damaged by 
the vehicle.  The charge is $50 which you can pay in cash or check payable to 
ArtisTree.   
 
 

 
 

UPCOMING SOCIAL EVENTS...ALL ARE INVITED 
 

Tuesday, April 5, 5:00 pm  
Villa's Pool Gazebo  
Appetizer and Dessert Lollapalozza.  Sign up will be at the pool.  Details to follow. 
 
Sunday, April 17, 1:00 pm  
Lyle and Alice Kienitz' Annual Open Easter Dinner.   
Come join together and spend the day with neighbors.   
Let us know you are coming by calling 989-274-9827 or email avkienitz@aol.com 
  

 
 
A FRIENDLY REMINDER 
If you are the last one at the pool, PLEASE ensure all umbrellas are closed, and the 
bathroom door and gate are locked.  Everyone is very good about it, but this is just a 
reminder!  Thanks for your cooperation. 
 

 
 

ONGOING VILLA ACTIVITIES 
 

Women's Wednesday's - 4:00 to 6:00 pm- gather at Gazebo  
Pool Aerobics - Monday to Friday, 10:00 am 

Shuffleboard - Tuesdays @ 9:00 am 
Bocce - Friday @ 9:00 am 

SEE OTHER PLANNED ACTIVITIES POSTED ON BULLETIN BOARD 
 

 
 

Villa website 
http://www.myvocc.com 

 

mailto:jlarr57@yahoo.com
mailto:avkienitz@aol.com
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.myvocc.com&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=HzDhtQi7r9jhfaBQNUjxpkvdBFTkNAn7IxDlJ0awDAs&m=_6rPM532SMo9bcXg4gFA3m9Qwh2WkOHFdLpz1wyhmHs&s=De_I7d6seSP6oJM9DvcYoy5tPqdU3VTaLh7M3sKkNAU&e=

